

Academic Senate

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC FREEDOM

January 18, 2024

To: Sang-Hee Lee, Chair

Riverside Division Academic Senate

From: Matt King, Chair

Committee on Academic Freedom

Re: Proposed Presidential Policy BFB-BUS-50: Controlled Substances Use in

Research and Teaching

The Committee on Academic Freedom reviewed the proposed Presidential Policy for Controlled Substances Use in Research and Teaching at their January 18, 2024 meeting and did not have any concerns related to Academic Freedom.